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May 12, 1995
TO ALL EXEC 162F BUILDERS

EXEC 162F ADVISORY BULLETIN A-22

History: The seat cushions of the Exec 162F are secured in place
with strips of Velcro. Although this is an effective and convenient
method of mounting the seats, it has been discovered that the
cushions may tend to work their way forward over a long period of
time. This may interfere with the operation of the cyclic control.

Action: To prevent the seat cushions from moving forward and
limiting operation of the cyclic control, the front of the cushion
should be secured to the fiberglass seat bottom with an inserted
aluminum strip, held in place with screws and nut plates. If not
already present, the “flap” (as shown in the accompanying photo)
should be sewn to the cushion. All parts for this modification,
along with detailed instructions, are now available from our parts
department.

Photo of seat modification, showing location of screws:




